## Dear Bill and The Halfway Harmony Group,



## Donation to the charity

Thank you so much for sending in an amazing £2000. Your continued support really does make a huge difference to the lives of men locally, so thank you so very much.

Our work with prostate, testicular and penile cancer patients and their families is only possible thanks to donations. Supporting our fellow men like this really is an act of kindness. So I'd like to thank you not only for your generosity, which will help so many, but also for caring enough to support us.

I also wanted to drop you a line to update you on what this donation is helping with, and send thanks for choosing The Chestnut Appeal for Men's Health.